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Royal members show postal stationery 

Eleven members of The Royal Philatelic Society London provided an afternoon 
of Postal Stationery ‘Uncovered’ at the meeting held on 23 May. 
 
The displays ranged from 1840 Prepaid Parliamentary Envelopes, the usage of 
the Mulready Postal Stationery, Queen Victoria Embossed Penny Pink 
Envelopes and Advertising Rings and British postal stationery for use overseas, 
to the postal stationery of Ceylon, Mauritius, Sierra Leone, Orange Free State, 
Bolivia and Denmark, plus The Wells Fargo Express Co. 
 
Introducing the displays Alan Huggins 
commented how in many cases it is 
not fully appreciated the scarcity of 
much postal stationery. Many 
extremely fine items were on show, 
demonstrating the diversity that can 
be enjoyed through stationery. 

 
Some of the members of The Royal Philatelic 

Society London who contributed to the 
displays of postal stationery. 

 

Those wishing to visit The Royal Philatelic Society London at 41 Devonshire 
Place, London W1G 6JY, or be a guest at one of its meetings, are kindly asked 
to contact in advance the Administrative Office on 020 7486 1044. 
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